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Notice Regarding the Status of Damage and Impact on Business Activities 
as a result of the Tohoku Pacific Offshore Earthquake 

 
Fuji Electric Holdings Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) expresses its deepest condolences to those affected by 
the Tohoku Pacific Offshore Earthquake. Our thoughts are with you and we hope for the earliest possible 
recovery. 
 Immediately after the earthquake, the Company established an emergency task force at its 
headquarters in Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo. In addition to confirming the safety of employees, the status of 
Company-owned facility damage and the impact of the earthquake on business partners, the task force is 
taking charge of recovery activities. Despite these efforts, the Company is not in a position to provide an 
exact update. The currently known status of damage incurred by the Company and its subsidiaries and 
details of the anticipated effect on business activities are presented briefly as follows. 
 

1. The currently known status of damage 
[The status of damage to employees] 
Currently, the Company is yet to confirm the safety of certain employees. We will take all necessary 
measures to confirm the safety of employees and their families. 
 
[The status of damage to facilities] 
There was minor damage to the buildings, infrastructure and production facilities of the following 
subsidiaries. We do not anticipate any major interruption to operations. 
 

- Fukiage Factory (Konosu City, Saitama Prefecture), Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd. 

- Otawara Factory (Otawara City, Tochigi Prefecture), Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd. 

 

2. Current anticipated effect on business activities 
In addition to the implementation of rolling blackouts by electric power companies, the Company is 
also moving forward with efforts to confirm the status of damage incurred by business partners. 
Taking into consideration such difficulties as the delivery and receipt of materials and components, 
the Company recognizes the potential for an impact on production activities. 

 

3. The impact on consolidated performance and business results 
The impact of the earthquake on the Company’s consolidated performance and business results for the 
fiscal year ending March 31, 2011 are yet to be determined. In the event of any future major impact, 
the Company will disclose all relevant information as soon as possible. 


